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OPEN DROP-IN EVENT 

Tuesday 28 September 2021 

Anstey Jubilee Hall  

4:00 pm – 8:00pm 

Come and talk to us about the future of Anstey: 

- What open spaces should be protected? 

- Should new housing meet a local need? Where 
should it go? What should it look like? 

- Do we need more business in the village? 

- What heritage assets should be protected? 

- What other facilities are needed? 

- How can we improve the roads and infrastructure? 
 

Refreshments Provided 

Neighbourhood Plan 

This is your chance to help plan the 

future development of YOUR Village 



 

Parish Councils and local Communities now have the power to shape 
what their neighbourhood will look like in the future. 

To do this Anstey Parish Council has decided to prepare what is known 
as a ‘Neighbourhood Plan’. Once completed it will sit alongside 
Charnwood’s new Local Plan, with equal weight in the planning system, 
to help shape future planning applications and development around 
locally determined priorities. 

It will help to ensure that new housing or business development is 
managed in line with local need; local green spaces are protected from 
development and that heritage assets are safeguarded.  

To drive this process forward over the next 12-18 months, we need 
YOUR involvement NOW to make sure that the Neighbourhood Plan truly 
reflects the wishes and vision of local people.  

We want to hear from you about what is good or bad about living and 
working in Anstey and what needs to remain, improve and change. 

The coming months will see a wide range of opportunities for you to have 
your say. 

The first of these is a drop-in event to be held at the Jubilee Hall on 
28 September 2021 between 4:00 pm and 8:00 pm. 

This is your chance to really make a difference to the future of our village. 
We hope you will become involved and help the Parish Council to deliver 
a Neighbourhood Plan that truly reflects local needs. 
 

How to get involved 

● Come to the drop-in event on 28 September 
● Complete a Neighbourhood Plan Questionnaire after the Open 

Event.  
● Join a theme group (more information available at the event) 
● Follow progress on our website 

www.ansteypc.org.uk/neighborhood-plan.html and through 
newsletters 

● Watch out for other events and opportunities to become involved 

Find out more by contacting the parish office 
clerk@ansteypc.org 

Neighbourhood Plan for Anstey 
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